At John Bosco, newsletter

Year 1

Important Info

Please read everyday with your child and sign the reading record.

PE is on Wednesdays.

Please take out earrings.

Books are changed on Tuesdays and Fridays.

Please bring the books in everyday.

Homework and spellings are sent out once a week.

Spelling tests are on the following Friday.

Class Scripture

"When I am afraid I will put my trust in you."

Psalm 56:3

Our Staff

Miss Hayton - Class Teacher Miss Hewitt - Teaching Assistant Miss Stubbs - Teaching Assistant

Reminders

Just a gentle reminder that all medical information needs to be updated with the school.

Please also remember to update the list of consent regarding who will be picking your child up.